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We are writing to update the GCU community on the University’s efforts to monitor and
respond to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. GCU is following the quarantine
recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

Per CDC guidelines, people traveling from a Level 2 or Level 3 Country (currently, Japan,
ltaly,

South Korea, China and Iran) or people who have had contact with an individual known
to

have COVID-19, whether in the U.S. or anywhere else in the world, are required to
self-quarantine for 14 days, even if symptom free, at their home or off-campus residence.

Students who are returning from a Level 2 or Level 3 country should notify their faculty
members

and Student Services Counselor (SSC) of their situation. Faculty and staff should contact their
supervisor or the HR Service Center. GCU will provide assistance, if possible, to any affected
students in identifying off-campus living accommodations and/or continuing your program of
study.

GCU ground and online campuses continue to operate as usual and, unless you are returning
from a CDC Level 2 or Level 3 country or region within the last 14 days, students, faculty and
staff are expected to continue with their normal class and work schedules. The likelihood of
being exposed to the virus in the U.S., Canada and the U.K. remains low at this time.

We want to thank all students, faculty and staff for their cooperation. It is critical to prevent
disease transmission and to protect the health and safety of the GCU community.

This is a fluid situation, and GCU'’s guidelines may continue to evolve. We will provide further
updates to the GCU community as necessary.

For the latest information, such as travel information, please refer to the CDC COVID-19
website,
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html.
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